
July 18, 2018 
PUBLIC HEARING 

  
Local Law 4 of 2018 Zoning Map Amendment    7:00 P.M. 
  
Present:  Supervisor Post 
   Deputy Supervisor Underhill 

Councilwoman White 
Councilwoman Michalak 
Councilman Zambito 

    
Others Present: Town Clerk Morasco 
   John Della Penna, Zoning Board of Appeals Chairman 
   Seven Constituents  
     
 Supervisor called the Public Hearing to order at 7:05 P.M. and the Supervisor presented 
the notice as published in the Daily News.  
 
 Dan Voltura asked where the land was that was proposed to be rezoned.     A copy of the 
proposed rezone was given to Mr. Voltura.  

 
Sue Lukaszewicz concerned because she received this notice that it was going to be close 

to her residency.  It was explained that even though only a portion of the one said parcel is being 
rezone, everyone that is within 500 feet of the proposed parcel gets notified.  

 
Supervisor Post declared the Public Hearing closed at 7:08 P.M. as no one else 

commented on the proposed Local Law.   
 

Respectfully submitted,  
 
 
     

 Teressa M. Morasco 
       Town Clerk 
 


